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7" August 2017
Dear Mr Harker

On Monday August 2017, a visit was conducted to your premise The George, 102 High Street, Stockton-on-Tees, by
the Police Licensing Unit.

At the time of the visit the following breaches of your licence were found:

The images recorded by the CCTV system shall be retained in unedited form for a period of not less than 30
days.

You advised me that you are installing a new CCTV condition so after 30 days from the date of this
letter | will need to check to see if the new system is recording images from this period.

The licence holder and/or the Designated Premise Supervisor or a person nominated by them shall actively
participate and be a member of a Pubwatch scheme for the area within which the premises is located.

You removed your premises from the Pubwatch scheme some years ago so in order to prevent
further breaches of this condition; you will need to get this condition removed from the licence by
means of a minor variation.

Use appropriate management controls to reduce the likelihood of customers causing noise disturbance to
local residents when vacating the premises. This should include placing at all exits from the premises, in a
place where they can be seen and easily read by the public, notices requiring customers to leave the
premises and the area quietly. (Note, this may also include a reference to vehicles)

There are no notices of this type anywhere in the premises.

The George

102 High Street
Stockton on Tees
TS18 1BD



